
> *From:* Laurel McNall [mailto:lmcnall@brockport.edu]
> *Sent:* Monday, August 18, 2008 9:43 PM
> *To:* nbpool@rochester.rr.com
> *Cc:* 'John Curry'
> *Subject:* Seeking Board Members
>
> Dear Nancy,
>
> My name is Laurel McNall and I am a board member at the Brockport 
> Child Development Center (BCDC), which is located at SUNY Brockport. 
> We are currently looking for board members with experience in 
> finance/budgeting to join our board and were wondering if you would 
> pass along our announcement to your membership at the Association for 
> Finance Professionals of Western New York:
>
> The Brockport Child Development Center (BCDC) is seeking applications 
> for two openings on its Board of Directors. BCDC provides daily care 
> and educational programs to infants through to pre-schoolers, and 
> offers an after-school program through grade five. The board welcomes 
> applications from members of diverse groups and is specifically in 
> need of applicants who are knowledgeable in finance/budgeting. 
> Applicants must be able to attend one meeting (third Monday) each 
> month from 6:30-8:30pm at the SUNY Brockport campus in addition to 
one
> committee meeting per month. Applicants should submit a resume and a 
> letter of interest to The Brockport Child Development Center, 350 New 
> Campus Drive, Brockport, NY 14420. For more information, see 
> http://www.brockport.edu/bccc/ or contact Board President, John Curry 
> at jcurry@brockport.edu <mailto:jcurry@brockport.edu>.
>
> Laurel McNall, Ph.D.
>
> Assistant Professor of Psychology
>
> The College at Brockport State University of New York
>
> 350 New Campus Drive
>
> Brockport, NY 14420
>
> 585-395-2904 (office)
>
> lmcnall@brockport.edu
>



From: Laurel McNall [mailto:lmcnall@brockport.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2008 12:15 PM
To: Nancy Pool
Cc: 'John Curry'
Subject: Re: Seeking Board Members

Hi Nancy,

Our process has been rather informal and ongoing. Our board meetings 
take place on the third Monday of each month. For earliest 
consideration, we would request materials by Sept. 12 for review at our 
Sept. 15 meeting. I'm sure we would also be happy to review any 
application after that day as well (e.g., deadline of Oct. 17 for Oct. 
20 meeting). After board approval, we would invite the person to join 
us at our next board meeting. I hope this information helps. Please 
feel free to send me any additional questions.

Thanks in advance for your consideration.

Best,

Laurel

____________________________

Laurel McNall, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor of Psychology
The College at Brockport SUNY 
350 New Campus Drive 
Brockport, NY 14420 
585.395.2904 
lmcnall@brockport.edu
_____________________________


